
School Board Workshop: March 10, 2025

Subject: Statewide Assessment Report

Presenter: Pam Miller, Director
Teaching & Learning
Rob Nosbush, District 
Assessment Coordinator

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:

Report only. 

DESCRIPTION:

Understanding the purpose, the types, and the uses of required statewide 
assessments can be overwhelming for stakeholders who do not work closely with 
them. And yet, having a clear understanding is essential in order to utilize that 
information with others as the district strives for continuous improvement. 

At Monday’s board workshop, Rob Nosbush, District Assessment Coordinator, will 
provide a comprehensive overview of the statewide assessment system.  This 
report will include information regarding the MCAs, Alt MCAs, MTAS, ACCESS for 
English Language Learners, Alt ACCESS for English Language Learners, and the 
ACT. 

All Spring 2025 official statewide assessment results will be released at the end 
of August 2025.  A report of BHM assessment results will be provided to the 
board this fall. 


